


The College of Southern Maryland Choral Program Presents 

We are the Music Makers 

A Winter Choral Celebration  

Thursday December 5, 2024 

7:30 pm 

Conductor, Siobhan P. Maguire 

Accompanist, Erin Tennyson 
 

Viva la Musica, David L. Brunner  

Keanu Drinkard, Sara Ellis, Sharrecka Fenwick, Justin Mines  

 

All of Me, Kyle Pederson  

 Violin: Elizabeth Tober  

 

Seal Lullaby, Eric Whitacre 

 

Follow the Drinking Gourd, arr. David Hill  

  Andrew Blumhardt, Keanu Drinkard, Leonel Lopez, Mikal McCray, Justin Mines, G’Lonte’ Smith 

 

Spiritual, Ysaye M. Barnwell  

 

We are the Music Makers, Reginald Wright   

 

Deep River, arr. Russell Robinson  

Keanu Drinkard, Sara Ellis, Sharrecka Fenwick, Justin Mines 

 

 



Shenandoah, arr. Marshall Bartholomew  

Andrew Blumhardt, Keanu Drinkard, Leonel Lopez, Mikal McCray, Justin Mines, G’Lonte’ 
Smith 

 

We Shall Walk Through the Valley, Undine Smith Moore 

 Dedicated in loving memory of Chamber Choir singer Gina Taylor Johnson  

 

Big Yellow Taxi, arr. Matt and Adam Podd 

 

My Good Lord’s Done Been Here, arr. Andre J. Thomas  

 

Performers  

Soprano  

Peyton Mcintyre 

Lauryn Maxwell 

Callasaundra Messick  

 
Alto  

Katie Dolan 

Sara Ellis 

Sharrecka Fenwick 

Rosa Minehan 

Tenor  

Keanu Drinkard 

Justin Mines 

G’Lonte’ Smith 

 
Bass 

Andrew Blumhardt 

Leonel Lopez 

Mikal McCray  



In Memory of Gina Taylor Johnson 

This concert program is dedicated to the cherished memory of Gina Taylor Johnson, a 

beloved former member of our choir who touched our lives with her beautiful spirit and 

passion for singing. Gina’s love for music was infectious, and she inspired us all to 

embrace the joy of singing. Gina's unexpected passing leaves a profound void in our 

hearts, and we honor her legacy through our shared love of singing. 

In remembrance of Gina, we invite you to consider making a donation to the CSM 

Foundation in her name. Your contribution will help support music education and 

ensure that future generations of singers can experience the joy and connection that 

music brings. 

Thank you for joining us in celebrating Gina's life and the impact she had on our choir 
community. 




